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March 21, 2025

Dear Parents of PJHS 8" Graders,

Your daughter or son will be receiving an invitation to their 8" Grade Dance this spring
as they complete their career at PJHS and head to Piqua High School.

The dance invitation includes some information about the dance that your 8™ grader
needs to know. These are a few things that you as a parent need to know as well.

1. This is not a formal dance. Dress should be church-type clothing or dressy
casual (for example, khakis and a shirt with a collar for the guys; a nice dress or
pantsuit for the girls). Please, no formal gowns, provocative cocktail dresses,
or tuxedos! We also discourage elaborate corsages and arriving in limousines.
We want this to be affordable for evervone.

2. On the other hand, it is a special occasion. No jeans, shorts or cutoffs, please!

The party is Friday, May 9, 2025 from 7:00 — 9:00 p.m. There will be one

entrance and one exit. Once a student has chosen to leave the dance he/she will

not be permitted to re-enter.

4. Each student will receive a photo taken during the dance as a keepsake. Photos
will be taken only between 7:15 — 8:30 p.m.

5. There is no charge to attend the dance.
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We would like to encourage you to send a baby picture of your son or daughter to be
displayed at the dance. We will again be using these baby pictures in the school yearbook as
well. Please make sure the picture is no larger than 4” x 6”.

Again this year we are trying to make it easier for you to submit your picture by offering
two different options.

1) Send your picture to school. Please include your child’s name and 1% period teacher’s
name on the back. You may either mail your picture to Piqua Junior High School, 1 Tomahawk
Trail, Piqua, Ohio 45356 or have your child bring the picture to the main office. These pictures
will be returned by their 1 period teacher the following week.

2) Upload your picture through the yearbook @ www.hjeshare.com and enter the code
pjhindians. It is super easy! The deadline for pictures to be turned in is May 7, 2025.

If you have any questions, please call me at Piqua Junior High School, 778-2997.

Sincerely,

Y/ s

Jeff Clark
Principal
Piqua Junior High School



